
UPCOMING EVENTS 
& IMPORTANT DATES

Monday, September 2nd: LABOR DAY
Ellie will be selling bracelets,
scrunchies, lollipops and virtual 50/50
raffle tickets in front of Nicole's Brow
Bar on the Sunbury Square! to raise
funds for her upcoming Competition
Cheer Season!

FRIENDLY REMINDERS

SUMMER MEMORIES
NEW THINGS & UPDATES

Don't forget to put in your requests
for the upcoming holidays ASAP!

Please DO NOT COME THROUGH
THE GATE when you arrive. If I am
not outside to meet you, please text
or call when you arrive. Despite what
they may tell you, some dogs are not
stranger friendly OR they are escape
artists and will sneak right past you
as you try to come through. We just
want to avoid any mishaps and
make sure everyone stays safe.

 Thank you!

Can you believe summer is already
coming to an end?! Here's a few
memories to reminisce on as the
weather begins to cool down.

Pictured above is the newest (and
first) official addition to our Little
Critters Pet Sitters LLC Team! Meet
Kayla! She has been hired on with
the role of Administrative
Supervisor. She was previously a
Veterinary Assistant before she
became a stay-at-home mom of 3
beautiful children. Now, she's here
to help me manage the office side
of things. You will likely be hearing
from her to confirm upcoming
appointments or to make sure we
have up-to-date and correct in your
PetPocketbook profile. She has also
been doing great at managing our
social media! I am so happy to have
Kayla as a part of our team!! Now, I
can spend even more quality time
with your pets. Welcome to the
LCPS family, Kayla!

"The greatest pleasure of a dog is
that you may make a fool of
yourself with him, and not only will
he not scold you, but he will make a
fool of himself, too."
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Wednesday, September 4th: OUR 3RD
BUSINESS ANNIVERSARY &
EXCLUSIVE MERCH FUNDRAISER Stay
tuned for updates on Facebook and in
your Pet Pocketbook messages. This
year's funds will be going towards Ellie's
Competition Cheer. 

Tuesday, November 12th: 2ND
ANNUAL ACDRA VIRTUAL BINGO
NIGHT FUNDRAISER Hosted by yours
truly - a fun night to raise funds for
one of my favorite breeds, the
Australian Cattle Dog!

Pet Sitters International (PSI) celebrates
Pet-Sitter Education Month in
September each year. This month-long
observance was established to shine a
spotlight on professional pet sitters'
commitment to continuing education.

October 13-19th: VETERINARY
TECHNICIAN APPRECIATION WEEK
Take some time to let the Vet Techs at
your Veterinarians office know that
they are appreciated.

October 31st: HALLOWEEN Be sure to
send us pics if your pet dresses up this
year!

Thursday, November 28th: HAPPY THANKSGIVING!

September 29th 
to October 6th: 
We are CLOSED!

DID YOU KNOW?
You can get a $20 credit for
upcoming services added to your
PetPocketbook account! It's easy!
Just leave us a review on Google, get
$10! Leave us a review on Facebook,
get another $10! 


